CUSTER COUNTY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Custer County
Commissioners at or after the hour of 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 29, 2023 in the
Mackay City Hall, 203 S Main St., Mackay, Idaho, to consider an increase on RV camping during
the Custer County Fair. The current fee and the proposed fee are as follows:

RV site for one week (old fee) $ 25.00 a week
RV site for one week (new fee) $ 50.00 a week
At such hearing the Custer County Commissioners will hear all persons, and all objections and

recommendations relative to the proposed change.

Written comment will be accepted in regards to this proposal no later than November 27, 2023
at 5:00 P.M. at the Custer County Clerk’s Office, 801 E. Main Avenue., P.O. Box 385, Challis,
Idaho 83226.

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Section 63-1311A, Idaho Code, and all
amendments thereof.

Custer County Commissioners

Published: November 16t & 23"



